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Interconnector Proposed 2019 Annual Maintenance 
 

Interconnector (UK) Limited today announced proposed dates for a 2019 annual maintenance shutdown.  

Following a request from National Grid for a 10 day shutdown period in 2019, Interconnector has consulted 

Fluxys Belgium, its adjacent operator, and reviewed how best to minimise the 2019 maintenance outage period. 

To minimise the impact on our customers, Interconnector proposes to align with National Grid and to shut 

down for a period of 10 days, commencing at 06:00 CET (05:00 UKT) Tuesday 2 April 2019 and resuming flow 

06:00 CET (05:00 UKT) Friday 12 April 2019. 

There will be no flow through the Interconnector for the duration of this proposed 10 day period. 

 

Closing date for any comments to the proposal is Friday 10 August 2018.  

Following this consultation period the maintenance dates will be confirmed and published on Monday 13 

August 2018. 

 

INTERCONNECTOR (UK) LIMITED - BACKGROUND 

 

Interconnector (UK) Limited is a joint venture company that owns and operates the strategic bi-directional gas 
pipeline and terminal facilities linking the UK and continental European energy markets.  The system is capable of 
transporting approximately 803 GWh/d from Zeebrugge to Bacton and 630 GWh/d in the opposite direction. 
 

Further information on IUK can be obtained from www.interconnector.com or contact +44 (0) 20 3621 7800 
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